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7. We note that the report of the Secretary-General on the revised concept of Strategic 
Deployment Solutions has been submitted as an annex to the UNLB report. However, our 
Group would like to have a standalone report on Strategic Deployment Solutions submitted by 
the Secretary-General for consideration by the GA and not as an annex to the UNLB report. 

Mr. Chair, 
 

8. I now turn to the second part of my statement regarding the Regional Service Centre 
Entebbe at Uganda. On behalf of our Group, I would like to extend our appreciation to the 
administration and staff of the Regional Service Centre in Entebbe for the warm reception 
accorded to the Fifth Committee members during their field trip last month which afforded us 
an opportunity to get first-hand experience and information on the operations of the center.   
 

9. Our Group wishes to recall that the GA resolution 64/269 established the Regional 
Service Center in Entebbe in July 2010 as the first Shared Service Center for Missions in the 
region under the Global Field Support Strategy and the GA, in its resolution 69/307, gave the 
Center operational and managerial independence and requested the Secretary-General to 
submit a budget proposal to be charged against the Missions that the center supports. 

10. 


